
Guinea Friends! 
Dear Parents and Families,

Guinea pigs are very social animals and do best with lots of human
companionship.  Since they are social we will need to have
volunteer homes for the weekends.  Please be mindful of
volunteering if you have other pets, small children or lack of time,
as we want to keep the guineas safe and happy in their new
surroundings.   

Should you have any concerns regarding the guineas (ex. student
allergies, other medical sensitivities, sanitation practices, etc.) you
may contact: Mrs. Meadows @ jmeadows@corbett.k12.or.us or call 503-261-4280.

INFORMATION BELOW TO BE COMPLETED BY A PARENT OR GUARDIAN

Please choose a weekend below if you would like to take the guineas home during the next few months.  Please keep in 
mind that students who have NOT taken them home will have first priority.

[   ]  Yes!  Sign us up to volunteer our home for weekend care (Guineas must be picked up Thursday after school and 
returned Monday by 7:30am):  Please indicate 1st,  2nd and 3rd preference...

Indicate 1st, 2nd, & 3rd preference  - Put name and comments below.

September

 11th - 13th 

17th - 20th 

24th - 27th 

October

1st - 4th 

8th - 11th 

 15Th - 18th 

22nd - 25th 

29th - 1st 

November

5th - 8th 

13th - 15th 

19th - 22nd 

(Thanksgiving) 24th - 29th 

December

3rd - 6th 

10th - 13th 

(Winter Break) 17th - 4th 

I, __________________________________ acknowledge that I have been informed of plans 

for my student, (____________________)'s, classroom to house a classroom pet as specified 

above.  Furthermore I consent to my student's participation in activities specified above.

mailto:jmeadows@corbett.k12.or.us

